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INVITATION TO PARTICIPATE IN HACKFEST 2024 by GeeksforGeeks Student Chapter(GFGSC)

Dear Students,

We are thrilled to announce Hackfest 2024, an exciting opportunity for all students to
showcase their innovation, problem-solving skills, and technical expertise! Organized by the
GeeksforGeeks Student Chapter (GFGSC) at GCET, this hackathon provides an engaging

platform to collaborate, compete, and create solutions to real-world problems.
Why Participate?

1. Completely Free to Join!
2. Every participant will receive:

A stylish GeeksforGeeks T-shirt

Event Details:

- Date: 28" September, 2024. |
- Time: 9:30 AM

-Venue: GeeksforGeeks Headquarters, Sector 136, Noida

- Registration Link: ht‘tps:j/’%/vvvif.geeksforgeeks.org/hack-a~t‘non/geeksf@rgeek&c!assroom—x-u
geet-noida : o _

- After Registration: h‘!:’:.j.:Stf’;’t'i}}a"t,whatsapp.cem/FWAEEmSahkfgmVstsazUZ



Hackfest Phases:

Phase 1: Inter-College Clash! o " .
Gather your squad (1 to 3 members) and come represent your college! Every participant will
walk away with a GfG T-shirt, Swag Kit, and Certificate, regardless of rank. Top teams will

receive exclusive rewards!

Phase 2: The Grand Finale!
This is where the champions from each college go head-to-head in an ultimate showdown for
incredible prizes like gaming chairs, Sony headphones, smart watches, tablets, and more!

This is your chance to be part of something legendary—the first-ever Hackfest in the region!
Are you ready to make history with us?

Important Notes:

- Registration closes on September 28 at 10:00 AM - Make sure to sign up before the deadline!
- Ensure all team members register individually using the provided link. This link is exclusive to
students from our college and should not be shared outside.

For more details and updates: GFGS_GCET

If you have any questions, feel free to reach out to the organizers:
- Shikhar Singh: +91 8824487707

- Anushree Singh: +91 7307914566

- Ms. Anam Khan(Faculty Coordinator, GFGSC): +91 9304374286

We look forward to your epthusiastic participation and wish you success in Hackfest 2024!
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